EXHIBIT 6X-A

MONTEREY PENINSULA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM
DATE: March 6, 2008
TO: Chair Lehman/ Board of Directors
FROM: David A. Berger, General Manager

SUBJECT:  Resignation

This resignation memo will serve to confirm my informal notice to you during last
Thursday’s closed session. My last day with the District will be Friday, March 21, 2008.

I will always be grateful to the Board for having taken a risk in selecting a former city
manager as MPWMD chiief executive, and appreciate your feedback that my performance
met the Board’s expectations. Of course, the success I’ve enjoyed over the past 3 %
years was the result of sound policy decisions and support the Board provided, coupled
with the dedication, expertise and professionalism of an excellent MPWMD staff.

Good luck in your collective effort to continue moving the District forward.

David £ Berger
General Manager

cc: Division Managers
David C. Laredo
Cynthia Schmidlin

U:\David\2008\DAB Resignation Ltr 3.6.08.doc



